
Dear Kaylon, 
 
It's that time again! We would love to schedule the 4th annual Mending Minds 5K on October 5, 
2025 from 8 am - 1 pm.  We feel very fortunate to have been able to host the walk at Smith 
Park the last couple of years and would love to schedule there again this year.  Last year we 
raised $40,000, all of which goes towards bringing mental health services to underserved 
communities in the metroplex. A huge thank you to UP Parks Department for helping to make 
this happen. 
 
Last year we had approximately 100 - 150 attendees and expect roughly the same this year. The 
agenda is below: 

 8:00 set up 
 9:00 - 5k walk begins 
 10:00 - ish - family friendly games such as bag toss, etc. 
 12:00 - 1:00 - clean up 

Attached is a map of the route. Is there any other information you need? We so appreciate 
your support and will provide any information you might need. In order to have a successful 
event, we need to confirm insurance, order t shirts, coordinate volunteers and promote the 
event.  We are anxious to have everything approved as quickly as possible so that we may begin 
advertising the event. 
 
Many thanks for all of your help! 
 
Katherine 
 


